
 

16 June 2020 
Term 2 Week 8 

Sheep Poo Fundraiser 
Last Friday, parents and students gathered at the Button’s farm to 
bag up Sheep Poo for the Year 6 Camp fundraiser. It was a great 

turnout with many helpers to make the work light!  

Ordering and delivery arrangement can be done by phone or SMS to    
Scott Button - 0488064534 

Bag - $8 

6x4 Trailer $40 ($60 delivered) 

8x5 Trailer $80 ($100 delivered) 

 

 





 

 

Year 5/6 Science 

 

This term the 5/6 class have been learning about Micro Organisms. They 
carried out some investigations involving yeast to find out what           

conditions yeast would grow best in. To round off the unit the students 
made their own bread 

 

 

 

 

 



Tomorrow 17th June, school will be offering all students a free Pizza 

lunch. If your child would prefer not to have the lunch on offer, 

please pack them a normal lunch. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STUDENT OF THE WEEK! 

Kye - Congratulations! 
UPCOMING EVENTS………………… 

 Wednesday 17th May - Pizza lunch 

 Thursday 18th May - Whole School Assembly     
      (staff and students only) 

 Friday 3rd July - Final Day of Term 2 

 Tuesday 21st July - First day of Term 3 for students 

 Wednesday 22nd July - Whole School Photo Day 



 

 

Assembly Thursday 18th June 

This Thursday we will be having a whole school assembly with 
the Year 5/6 class presenting a dance item. Unfortunately we 
are still unable to have community members attend but we are   
hopeful that next terms assembly will be once again open to all. 
The 5/6 students will perform the dance again at next terms as-
sembly for the parents and community.  Merit award recipients 
will be photographed for parents and emailed home. 

 

School Photos 

Kapture School Photos will once again be happening in Term 3. 
The date is set for Wednesday 22nd July, PLEASE NOTE- 
this is the second day back of Term 3. Order forms will 
be sent home at the beginning of week 10. 

 

Cross Country 

Cross Country training will begin this Thursday for all students 
from Pre-Primary to Year 6. Students will walk to the Donnan 
Park Oval and train as a group. Selections for the Interschool 
Cross Country at Meckering will be made early in Term 3. We 
would encourage all students to do extra training at home if 
they are hopeful to be selected. Please ensure students wear 
appropriate running footwear for training. 

 

 

 


